GHAARA On. CORPORATIO

May 24, 1995

Mr. Mike Stogner

Qil Conservation Division
P.O. Box 2088 :
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088

Re:  Unorthodox Location
Caprock Maljamar Unit Waterflood Project
Maljamar Grayburg San Andres Field
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Stogner:

The Wiser Oil Company requests approval for one outside unorthodox location on the subject
waterflood lease. The location designated Caprock Maljamar Unit No. 208 is shown on the attached
map. Cross Timbers Operating Company, the offset operator, will be notified by certified copy of
this letter. The location of the well is as follows:

Caprock Maljamar Unit No. 208
1175'FSL & 175' FWL

Unit M, Section 20, T17S, R33E
Lea County, New Mexico

This well will more efficiently and effectively establish the pattern of the waterflood as set out by
Order No. R-10094.

Attached are copies of the C-101, C-102, map showing proposed access roads, map showing existing
wells, proposed wells and plat of the waterflood area showing the original 80-acre 5-spot waterflood

patterns. It is anticipated that the injection pattern will become a 40-acre 5-spot pattern.

Your earliest consideration of this request will be appreciated. Should you have any questions or
require additional data, please contact the undersigned in Carlsbad at 835-5433.

Sincerely,
Melanie J. Parker
Agent for

The Wiser Oil Company

Enclosures
cc: OCD Hobbs
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